
Sno*DriŌ Needs Your Help De-Bannering! 
On Sunday morning we need help making sure the 
roads are clear of all bannering and signage. 

The first step is to clean up as much banner as 
possible when your stage is complete. 

But if you can spare a liƩle more Ɵme on Sunday 
morning, and want to take a drive on the stages, 
please text Al Berger at 

734-673-5723 

He’ll let you know where and when to meet up on 
Sunday morning. 


